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PURPOSE: The City budgets for the dewatering of the lagoons at Ward Water Treatment Plant.  The Purchasing 
Department, with specifications from Public Services, issued bid documents for removal of the Alum Sludge from the 
storage lagoons at the Ward Water Treatment Plant. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: The water treatment process at Ward involves the removal of suspended solids in the raw 
water from the lakes.  To help facilitate this process Aluminum Sulfate is added.  The solids are removed and 
temporarily stored in the two lagoons on site.  Every 12 to 24 months the settled solids (aka alum sludge) need 
to be excavated as the lagoons “fill”.   
 
The work for this excavation was issued in Bid 26-031815.  Bids were received on March 18, 2015 from five 
(5) companies.  The low bidder was American Process Group, Inc.   
 
 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds for this project are in the following account: 421779-527101-421001012670-40215 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  Public Services request the Council approval to 
American Process Group, Inc. for $1,086,468.00. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 








